
FCC PRE-FILING NOTICE
CART:  1066
START:  FEBRUARY 1, 2013
END:  MARCH 16, 2013

ON JULY 25, 2005, KNTX-AM WAS GRANTED A LICENSE BY THE FEDERAL 

COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION TO SERVE THE PUBLIC INTEREST AS A 

PUBLIC TRUSTEE UNTIL AUGUST 1, 2013.  OUR LICENSE WILL EXPIRE ON 

AUGUST 1, 2013.  WE MUST FILE AN APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL WITH THE 

FCC BY APRIL 1, 2013.  WHEN FILED, A COPY OF THIS APPLICATION WILL BE 

AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION DURING OUR REGULAR BUSINESS 

HOURS.  IT CONTAINS INFORMATION CONCERNING THIS STATION’S 

PERFORMANCE DURING THE LAST EIGHT YEARS.  INDVIDUALS WHO WISH 

TO ADVISE THE FCC OF FACTS RELATING TO OUR RENEWAL APPLICATION 

AND TO WHETHER THIS STATION HAS OPERATED IN THE PUBLIC INTEREST 

SHOULD FILE COMMENTS AND PETITIONS WITH THE COMMISSION BY JULY 

1, 2013.  FURTHER INFORMATION CONCERNING THE FCC’S BROADCAST 

LICENSE RENEWAL PROCESS IS AVAILABLE AT KNTX OR MAY BE OBTAINED 

FROM THE FCC, WASHINGTON DC, 20554.


